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From:
Sent:
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: The proposed developement at Ganzell Lane/Shakespeare Road Dursley

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I live very close to this proposed developement and I wish to object very strongly to the 

fact that the developers are re submitting a revised plan for this site. 

Let’s talk about these developers  who decide people’s futures and how they are going live 

their lives. 

Get it built at any cost seems to be the buzz word. We have the government pushing the 

country to build more and more houses. This filters down to the local councils who have 

enormous pressure put on them and eventually they have to make decisions which,to be frank 

fly against logic. 

This site is not a SUITABLE SITE. As of this time there has been so much rain, that the 

fields where building is planned, are waterlogged. The lying water is deep enough for dogs 

to swim ! And houses are being considered on this land?. Crazy. 

 This is a floodplain,no doubt about it.  

Now the traffic problem. With one entrance and roads that meet requirements, but are 

totally inadequate.parked cars on the roadside. Why do I say this.? Well you tell me, Oh 

no ! I’ll tell you. WHY DO PLANNERS ALLOW DEVELOPERS TO BUILD GARAGES THAT ARE SO NARROW 

THAT IF YOU CAN GET the car in YOU CANT OPEN THE DOORS!! So where do people park? Why on 

the roadside of course! 

The Box Road developement is a prime example. So is Littlecombe. So are the houses at 

Quedgeley. 

What is wrong with the planners? Do you not have control with this problem? 

This proposed developement will be a total disaster. 

Our beautiful Cotswolds and the area of ANOB. The developers have said “very little impact 

on the ANOB” This is so not true.  

It’s not about Nimbyism any more, it’s about what’s right for Dursley and the Whiteway 

estate. We do not want to see this crazy scheme to continue. 

So SDC , have the guts to kick this out!  

Yours sincerely  


